
REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD:

Greetings - I was made recently aware of the public comment period for docket
02-70 (AT&T/Comcast).   While it is certain that the respective corporations
would prefer to move foward on this issue as quickly as possible, I respectfully
request an extension of the public comment period that the perspectives from
policy makers and stakeholders in our community can can have additional time to
complete study of the issue, and offer comment.

Respectfully submitted,

Clayton John Leander Jr.
Contra Costa Cable TV Assessemnt Task Force
El Cerrito, Contra Costa County, CA


